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I am writing in support of HB 2585, as the DMV should have never been a governing 

body responsible for registering voters. The responsibility of voter registration lies 

solely with each American citizen. The DMV automatic voter registration is a process 

that allows for the ability for noncitizens to possibly be registered and hence voter 

fraud. Election interference has been inferred in more recent elections nationwide, 

that is why we must do everything we can to maintain the vote and registration 

process without hint of impropriety/fraud.  

Respectfully, thank you.  


